


failed to do adequately, they would have been more than aware of the local wildlife 
issues (from the experts!) 

• The impact of further delays through an extension of time on the businesses and 
communities will be severe - more blighting and uncertainty, adverse impacts that 
locals have now been subjected to for over EIGHT YEARS since the project was first 
suggested. The Applicant's incompetence and lack of financial resources means the 
project is stumbling from pillar to post rather running smoothly and effectively as an 
NSIP DCO Application should. It begs the question "who is running the process - PINS 
or LRCH?"! The longer the process is extended the more civil servant's time and 
taxpayer's money is wasted 

• As a matter of procedure, if either DCLG/MHCLG or PINS had been tasked to visit the 
site to establish the veracity of the Client's claims and site description (upon which I 
am advised you have to rely) then it would have saved substantial amounts of 
wasted civil servant's time and taxpayer's funds - a major procedural failure and one 
to take onboard with any future commercial NSIP Application. 

The above key points are robust and sensible grounds for The Planning Inspectorate to 
reject the Applicant's request for an extension of time to address the SSSI issue. 
Furthermore, The Planning Inspectorate should either request that the Applicant withdraws 
the DCO Application or The Planning Inspectorate rejects it immediately as it is based on 
erroneous and inaccurate information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
Dan Bramwell 
Mobile tel no:  

 

Please  that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential 
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email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show 
them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and 
then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 



The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. 
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
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